
Hi friends, 
 
It seems that this week, we are all having some computer issues. I wasn’t able to get my usual 
Thursday Live Stream to function on Facebook, so I had to just upload a produced video. Our 
Newsletter production is a bit slowed down this week by computer glitches as well.  If you are 
reading this it means that you have a functioning computer with an internet connection. Rather 
than try and rewrite the updates and risk them disappearing into the existential internet void, I 
will just give you a couple links to help you get the updates you need.  
 
Here is the link to my Facebook update about a mask making project for the church and 
questions you may have about when we will gather together in person… 
https://www.facebook.com/KennewickFirstUMC/videos/156711815780027/ 
 
 
Also, I wanted to share our Bishop’s blog post with you. It seems that she and I have been 
pondering similar topics in the last week. She is a wonderful minister and leader for our church 
and I’m happy to share her thoughts with you all. https://greaternw.org/bishops-covid-19-
notice-4-april-23-2020/ 
 
I pray that you are all safe and well and remember… GO WASH YOUR HANDS! 
 
 
Pastor Mark 
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